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Rules Committee,

It is important that the president is elected by a national popular vote. I am an Oregon resident
and this is important.

We need to make every vote equal, which should the goal for each state, and certainly Oregon
should help lead the way.

Christopher Rocca 
christopherdrocca@gmail.com 
7416 SE 30th Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97202
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